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To: Ohio Council of Educational Purchasing Consortia  

Subject: Letter of support for Energy Optimizers, USA 

 

We have been asked to write a letter of support for Energy Optimizers, USA, to include 
with their response to the OCEPC LED Lighting and Energy Savings Program.  
It’s our pleasure and an easy task to provide a letter of recommendation for a reliable 
company with the most high integrity (rare qualities these days) that cheerfully goes the 
extra mile to satisfy the costumer! 

Energy Optimizers, USA has been active with the Ohio Public Maintenance Facilities 
Association since 2009. The Energy Optimizers, USA team provides high-quality edu-
cational seminars for OPFMA as well as workshops at our conferences, supports the 
annual Vendor Tradeshow, and writes educational articles for the OPFMA quarterly 
newsletter. 
 
In addition, Belinda Kenley, Vice President of Energy Optimizers, USA, has been a 
leader in starting a Dayton Chapter of OPFMA, as a forum for facility and maintenance 
professionals to network, share best practices, and learn of the latest in technology and 
services from various vendors. The company provides lunch for our members at no 
charge, organizes the meeting agenda, and promotes chapter activities to a wide net-
work. 
 
We believe that the services that Energy Optimizers, USA provides to those who work 
in Ohio’s public facilities are very important. We highly recommend Energy Optimizers, 
USA whose reputation with our members is impeccable after nine years of service! 
 

Regards, 

 

 

Alexandra Schneider 

Administrator/CEO 
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